
Tickets  still  available  for
Scotland  v  Malta  game  at
Hampden Park

Tickets are still available for the Scotland v Malta game at
Hampden Park on Monday night.

It is all to play for in World Cup Qualifying Group F and
Gordon Strachan’s men  have their eyes on a play-off spot.

The Scots  have three games left and the last minute winner
against Slovenia, the atmosphere against England and the 3-0
win over Lithuania has added confidence to the squad.

Tickets are currently on sale online, in person and by phone.

Scotland v Malta ticket prices

Adult 

East and West Stands – £20

North and South Stands – £30

Kids

East and West Stands – £5

North and South Stands – £10

How to buy

Online: Tickets.scottishfa.co.uk until 11.59pm on Sunday, 3
September

Phone: 0844 8751873
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(Calls cost 7p per minute plus your phone company’s access
charge).

In person: Hampden Museum Shop – Saturday and Sunday only or
ticket office at the West Stand on matchday from 10am.


